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Pre-School Leavers Graduation 2024 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

It is with great pleasure to congratulate our Pre-Schoolers who are graduating 

to Reception in September 2024. What a journey it has been! 

On behalf of Umbrella House, thank you for your support and for trusting us to 

provide a nurturing environment for your child to develop and progress.  

We want to celebrate your child by having a graduation ceremony at Umbrella 

House Day Nursery. 

Date: Thursday 18th July 2024 

Time: 10:30-11:30am   

Location: Umbrella House Day Nursery Garden 

Please feel free to bring a snack or refreshment excluding nuts or eggs. 

If you would like to purchase a framed photo of your child, please speak with 

the management team. 

We look forward to seeing our families coming to support our graduates. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Mo 
Nursery Manager 
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